
REPORT OF THE 
DOLPHIN WAHOO COMMITTEE 

Charleston, South Carolina 
September 18, 2008 

 
 
The Dolphin Wahoo Committee met on September 18, 2008 in Charleston, South Carolina.   
 
Gregg Waugh presented an overview of the Dolphin Wahoo FMP and a review of recreational & 
commercial catch data.  Don Hammond gave a presentation on changes in recreational harvest of 
dolphin.   
 
 
The Committee did not approve any motions:  
 
 
The committee provided the following direction to staff:  
1. Requested all aspects of the FMP be examined in the Comprehensive ACL Amendment. 
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